Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 3 Summer Term 17% May 2019

Visit our website: www.brombhills.dudley.sch.uk
email: info@brombhills.dudley.sch.uk

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,

Well done to our Year 6 children for coming to school every day with a positive attitude
towards their tests. This really does show great resilience and I am sure that they have

all achieved their very best.

A reminder that we are closed next Thursday, due to the European elections taking place,
and are back in school on Friday 24™ May. We then break up for half term which is from
Monday 27% to Friday 315t May. Children come back to school on Monday 3™ June.

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.
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Important
Information

Swimming —Class 3/4L
Cancelled due to High
School exams.
European Elections:

Thursday 23 May School
Closed — confirmed.

Year 6 SATSs
Breakfast

Photo Removed

Year 6 enjoyed their very own
breakfast before their tests this week.

Staff Training

Wednesday 5" & Thursday 6" June

Due to important training taking place
for all teaching and support staff from
Pre-School to Year 6, there will be no
clubs or afterschool provision for these 2
days. We apologise for any
inconvenience caused. Thank you for
your understanding.

Governor / Parent
Meeting

Wednesday 5" June at 5pm

Due to Ofsted, we had postponed the parent
/ Governor meeting. The new date is 5%
June at 5pm in the upper hall. Please do
come along and take the opportunity to talk
to the Governors about current issues.

Walk to School Week

20°" — 24" May

The Road Safety & Travel Awareness Team
from the Local Authority have sent through
information for children to encourage them
to walk to school, thus promoting exercise
and physical wellbeing. Children will be
given a sticker for each day that they walk
to school. Please support the children and
give them an opportunity to walk to school.

Safeguarding

Attendance for
this week is:
97%
Whole School
Target: 97%
Well done to Class 6L
For getting 100% this week!

Bromley Bees

Every Wednesday morning
9.00am - 10.15am
All welcome!

Pre~-School Spaces
For September 2019 - Please
enquire at the school office if
you would like to book a place.

The designated Safeguarding Leads at Bromley Hills are: Mr Stevens (Headteacher) and Mrs Rogers (Deputy
Headteacher). In their absence, the deputies are: Miss Collins, Mrs Morris & Mr Kelly. The safeguarding leads are
responsible for any child protection issues. A reminder that it is our duty to share safeguarding concerns with other

aaencies.
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